
 
MUPY welcomed Rectors from Myanmar Universities
 

August 19, 2019 
 
On August 19, 2019, MUPY’s executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, MUPY’s Dean,
together with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, and faculty members in Physiology Department provided a warm welcome to Prof. Dr. Yee Yee
Tin (Rector, University of Pharmacy, Yangon) and Prof. Dr. Thein May Saw (Rector, University of
Pharmacy, Mandalay). They have been officially supported by World Health Organization (WHO) to carry
out a study tour on a capacity building on pharmacy at Mahidol University’s Faculty of Pharmacy and
affiliated hospitals during August 19-23, 2019. Furthermore, they had a chance to meet Assoc. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality Development, who shared about a quality
assurance process of Thailand’s pharmacy education.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2558


